
Saturday, October 14, 2017 
 

The TCC Engineering Club is sponsoring 
 

Rosemont Road Trash Cleanup 
 

Please join us! 
 
The TCC Engineering Club, as part of the Adopt-A-Highway program, has 
the responsibility of cleaning up trash on a 1.5-mile section of Rosemont 
Road (between Lynnhaven Parkway and Dam Neck Road) several times a 
year.    Volunteers are needed for this project.  Trash bags, safety vests, 
and pokers are provided! 
 
Meet in front of the Advanced Technology Center (ATC) near the main 
entrance from the parking lot at 9:00 AM.  We usually finish by 10:30 - 
11:00.  If you arrive late, join us on Rosemont Road.  A map is provided 
on back. 
 
It’s easy! 
• The cleanup leader will provide you with 1 or 2 bags, a safety vest, and 

a poker (optional).  Bring your own gloves if you want them. 
• Fill a bag with trash. 
• Tie the bag closed and leave piles of bags in a few places along the side 

of the road.  Large items that won’t fit into bags can be left next to the 
pile of bags. 

• The cleanup leader will send an email to the city and they will pick up 
the bags. 

 
Note:  Check with your instructor.  Extra credit is sometimes awarded for 
participation in Engineering Club activities! 
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